From: Diana Walford

Sent: 08 November 2016 15:26
To: Planning

Subject: 156 West End Lane

Sirs,

As aresident ofWest End Lane, | object to the proposed new development at 156
West End Lane. My principal ground for objection is that this area of West
Hampstead is hugely over-developed already and both the traffic along West End
Lane and the pavements outside the three stations have become dangerously
overcrowded and will be even more so when the huge development opposite the
tube station is occupied.

My second reason for objecting is the loss of amenity by way of loss of light to the
open spaces currently available for children to play.

Thirdly, another supermarket is the last thing this area needs. Tesco's lorries and, to
a lesser extent, Sainsbury's lorries are one of the main contributors to congestion in
WEL.

| hope planning permission will not be granted and that the Council will seek to
ensure that any future development on this site will be of a size and nature such as
to add value to the local community, rather than to be damaging to the amenity of
residents in this area.

Yours faithfully,

Dr Diana Walford

290 WEL



